
From: Joe Franzone
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: 35" not 60" at the farm
Date: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 4:27:54 PM

60 foot tall buildings are not in character for the farm in Gales Ferry Village.
Also, any taxes collected will not cover all the expenses...especially education.
Just wanted you to know.
Thanks!
Joe Franzone
66 Hurlbutt Rd.

-- 
'Every day's a Holiday!'
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